
I am writing regarding Federal Register Notice No. 73 FR 9847.  I live in the Castle
Pines North community in Douglas County, Colorado.  We pay some of the highest taxes
in the state so I was very frustrated and angry to learn there is consideration of 
routing air traffic right over our homes.  If I wanted to hear airplanes day and 
night, I would have moved closer to Centennial airport.  Please do not allow the 
re-routing of air traffic over our neighborhood.  We have a fantastic home and spend
huge amount of time outside.  The air traffic will take away from our peace and 
quality of life.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
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ph. 303-602-8021


